
Wednesday, August 11th 
 
 
CROSS COUNTRY 
Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade boys or girls interested in Cross Country--practice will start 
today after school until  5:00 pm.   You must have a school physical on file to 
participate.  Please see Mr. Lane or Mrs. Cooper if you have any questions.  Boys will 
be meeting after school in Mr. Lane's room (800) and girls will be meeting in Mrs. 
Cooper's room (709).   We hope to see you all at Cross Country this week! 
 
CLARK VOLLEYBALL 
Any 7th or 8th grade girl interested in trying out for volleyball will need to have a 
physical and white card before tryouts. Tryouts will be today and Thursday (August 11-
12) right after school until 5:00 p.m. You must be present both days to try out. If you 
have questions about white cards, please see Mrs. Smith.  
 
CLARK BOOK CLUB 
Attention all 7th and 8th grade readers:  Clark has a new book club called Project Lit.  If 
you love to read and have fun, this group is for you!  We will read books, interact with 
authors, and complete challenges and games with Project Lit chapters throughout the 
world.  7th and 8th graders, if this sounds like fun, come to a call-out meeting in Mrs. 
Rosine's room, 812, tomorrow morning at 8:00. If you can't make it, please see or email 
Mrs. Rosine, as we will be choosing our first book. 
 
****************************************************************************************************
**** 

PARENTS 

Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 

https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

